From: <emeraldtanning@bellaliant.com>

To: <legc.office@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 30 November 2010 10:19 AM
Subject: Nova Scotia Legislation On Tanning
Hi

I'm a Tanning business owner in Sydney, Nova Scotia and feel that this legislation is taking away our
decisions and our rights on tanning. Children at the age of 16 can go out and get pregnant or can make
the decision to leave their parents home and there is nothing their parents can do, but they are not aloud
to get a tan that is being supervised to help prevent burning. If you are at the age of 16 or older you
should be aloud to make this decision on your own.

Sincerely
W Corbett
Emerald Tanning






